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Board Action Required   

 
No Action Required      

 
 

 

The following item needs to be on the May 24th Board Meeting agenda as an action item 
for the Board of Trustees: 

  
Review, discuss and consider for approval the updated Acceptable Use Policy for 
Technology for the 2010-11 school year. 

 
Why did we engage in the revamping of our current Technology AUP policy?  Our 
current policies were outdated and needed to be in line with current trends and 

technology measures.  Additionally, we were charged by the District Strategic Plan 
(Strategy 3, Plan 5, Step 5) to review and update the Technology AUP.  As a result, I 
put together a Technology AUP review committee that met the past few months to 

review all of our current Technology policies and practices.  This committee process 
included the people shown below: 
 

Michael Williams (CHS)  Sean Bagley (CHS)    
Brandon McGill (East)  Donna Casto (North)           
Rhonda Carr (West)   Angie Applegate (TC) 

Jill Galloway (New Tech)  Shalone Willms (CHS) 
Tami Martins (Pink/TC)  Debra Marshall (Wilson) 
Shelley Shuga (Technology) Chris Stouff (Technology) 

Tracey Wallace (HR)  Michelle King (Curriculum) 
Jessica Doty (PR)   Nancy Garvey (CMS East) 
 

The committee was charged with thinking outside of the box, reviewing as many of the 
local K12 AUP policies as well as anything else that could be found from around the 
country and ultimately developing an updated Technology AUP that felt met the needs 

for our District.   
 
Once the committee developed the final recommended changes, I shared those 
recommendations with the following individuals and/or groups  to address any other 

concerns that might have been missed through the initial committee process: 
 
Tracey Wallace (HR)  Joe Tanguma (District attorney) 

Campus Principals   Curriculum Department 
 
It was important to include Joe Tanguma to make sure that all of the language built into 

the potential policy changes were consistent with all of the other District policies, 
guidelines and procedures.    
 

If you have any questions between now and Monday, please do not hesitate to contact 
me via email at cbranum@coppellisd.com or via cell at (214) 869-0932. 
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